
During this webinar Victoria Grogan (Counsel) and Simon Lofthouse (Associate) will address a growing
number of concerns we have received from clients anxious about making a new will or updating their
existing will under the current lock down arrangements. The webinar will highlight the steps Ogier has
taken to provide clients with peace of mind by ensuring that they can be put valid wills in place from the
safety and comfort of their own home.

Areas we will be discussing during this webinar are: 

To register for the webinar please click this link.

Our next seminar will be an update on lasting powers of attorney (LPA) and advance directives to
refuse treatment (ADRT). We will be sharing details in due course.
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https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2hEwvK-hSpuRgzPuMXl_PQ
https://protect.mimecast-offshore.com/s/pGT3CE9mrKUWqOYliB63r_?domain=sites-ogier.vuture.net

